
Chartwells at 
School Town of

Munster
Chartwells K12 at School Town of Munster welcomed back students for
the 2023 Spring Semester with a lot to celebrate. We are excited for
the new semester and to be serving up happy and healthy on a daily

basis. See what's new at School Town of Munster this quarter!

Munster High School started the

semester off with Student Choice, where

students sampled Mac N Cheese with

pork carnitas, buffalo chicken and

buffalo tofu along with Kung Pao

Chicken with Egg Rolls. The students

then voted and Kung Pao Chicken with

Egg Rolls was the winner by far and

students were able to enjoy it on their

menu for a week! 

The Family Consumer Science

Classes were a HUGE help in

making this a successful taste test!  
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HappyHappyHappy   

Day!Day!Day!      

On March 2nd, our elementary schools celebrated Dr.

Seuss Day! Our staff was eager to dress the part and

serve strawberry parfaits to mimic Dr. Seuss's hat and

popcorn chicken with colored Goldfish, a play-off of

the Dr. Seuss book, One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue
Fish!
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NationalNational
SchoolSchool

BreakfastBreakfast
Week!Week!
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To celebrate National School Breakfast Week, every

student in School Town of Munster was able to receive

free breakfast for the whole week! Chartwells served

around 4,000 breakfasts. We were so excited that so

many students were able to start their day off right with a

well-balanced breakfast!
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Erin, our dietitian, decided to celebrate National
Nutrition Month at Wilbur Wright Middle School. She

made black bean brownies for the students and told

students there was a secret ingredient that they had

to guess. Erin also explained how the black beans

provided a lot of protein to the brownies and how

important protein is for the diet!  
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One of Chartwell K12's favorite way to show school

spirit is by providing concessions for all the sports at

Munster High. Our concession employees worked

hard to feed all the fans especially during boy's

basketball sectionals! Don't worry, the employees

were still able to cheer on our Mustangs! 


